VIII GOVERNO CONSTITUCIONAL
MINISTERIO DO PLANEAMENTO
E INVESTIMENTO ESTRATEGICO

Comissiao
Nacional de
Aprovisionamento

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION (RFQ)

Date of Issue of RFQ: 26 November 2019
Project Title: New Construction of Succoros at International Airport Presidente Nicolau Lobato

Contract Identification No.: RFQ/051/ANATL,E.P-2019

The National Procurement Commission (NPC) on behalf of the Ministry of Transport and
Communications — ANATL, E.P Timor-Leste hereby interested contractors to submit a sealed
quotation for a project named: New Construction of Succoros at International Airport Presidente
Nicolau Lobato. Participation in this RFQ process is only open to nationally registered firms/contractors.

Interested contractors individually or as a joint venture shall demonstrate that they have successfully
implemented at least one (1) construction contract with similar nature within the last seven (7) years for a
total value of USD 50,000.00 as evidenced by a client’s certificate of completion, and must have Bank
Statement or/and Lines of Credit to meet the cash flow of USD 30,000.00 for the execution of the
Contract being quoted for. For more details, please refer to Bill of Quantities in Section 4.

Interested firms may take free of cost Request for Quotation (Procedure for Estimate Requests) document
by sending through email to the address specified below or collect the RFQ directly from below address
and obtain further information from:

Ms. Selviana Ladjar — National Procurement Assistant

National Procurement Commission

Av. Balide, Patrimonio de Estado, Dili-Timor-Leste

Phone: +670 3331101

Email: sladjar(@cna.gov.tl copy to abasit@cna.gov.tl; adorosario@cna.gov.tl; ardosoares@cna.gov.l;
fmartins(@cna.gov.tl; hsantos(@cna.gov.tl

A Pre-quotation meeting will be held on 03 December 2019 at 10:00 hours at the above address.

The Quotations must be received in the Tender Box located at National Procurement Commission office
at the above address no later than 15:00 hours (local time) on 10 December 2019. Late quotations will
be rejected and will be returned un-opened to the company. The opening of quotations will be undertaken
by officers of the NPC and will not be attended by contractors or members of the public.

Sincerely,

‘Ahiceto do Rosario
Director, NPC



